## GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement July 8, 1974

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. Terry Boaz, Wilodean Miller, Gary Jacobi, Charles Birkla, Farnsley Burkhart, and 3 visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The treasurer's report as of June 30, 1974, shows a checking fund total of \$7,725.70. (General Fund \$1,764.18, Local Road \$697.50, Street \$3,274779 and CCIF \$1,989.23. Farnsley Burkhart June water report appears to agree with bank statement. Claims were presented and approved for payment.

Charles Birkla resigned to the board for reasons of ill health. All on the board remarked that Mr. Birkla had servied well and his resignation was accepted regretfully.

Terry Boaz stated that applications for the position of marshall will be accepted and that the board would make a decision shortly. Mr. Stanley Zollman the current deputy marshall was given a dollar a day gasoline allotment so that he could temporarily patrol the town.

Stanley Zollman stated that he wished to apply as marshall stating that he had 2 years police experience.

Vernon McKnown of the Parkland Heights subdivision stated that possibly 29 more water hookups would be required to fill the subdivison. Terry Boaz remarked that the board had already committed itself to the hookups previsiously and that we would honor the committment.

Vernon McKown wishes to deed portions of road turnaround right-66-ways to the town. All members areed that the town would accept these partials of land when legally deeded to the town.

Wilodean Miller moved the meeting be adjourned.

Respectfully summitted

Gary E. Jacobi Clerk-Treasurer

Clerk-Tressurer

Terry Boaz President